Environmental Check on Cove Harbor

The Alaska District,  U.S.
Army Corps of Engineers, re-
cently announced that the final
Environmental  Statement on
King Cove Small Boat Harbor
Project was forwarded to the
Council on Environmental Qual-
ity on October 18, 1972,

The recommended  harbor
project 1s designed to provide a
protected anchorage basin for
restdent and  transient fishing
vessels dunng periods of storms
and oft-season storage.

The  final  Environmental
Statement  was  prepared  after
various Federal, State, and local
agencies as required by Section
102 ot the Natonal Environ-
mental Policy  Act  of 1969
and as prescnbed by the Council
on Ennronmental Quality.

Copies of the final Environ-
mental Statement may be ob-
taned  from the Distnet Fn-
geer, US. Army Corps of
Engimeers,  P.O. Box 7002,
Anchorage, Alaska 99510,



